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REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

Blue Peter Badge Challenge 
 

Every Tuesday at lunch time, 
pupils from years 7-10 are invited 
to take part in our Blue Peter 
Badge Challenge.  This is where 
pupils will participate in various 
activities to earn a badge.  These 
badges come with various bonus’ 
including free entry into tourist 
attractions throughout the UK.  
Please see the poster attached to 
this Bulletin for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

What Parents and Carers Need 

to Know about Persuasive 

Design Online 

 
Please see attached important 
information for parents regarding 
online platforms and games, from 
The National College 

 

 

         Pupil Achievement 
 

One of our Year 9 pupils, Isabelle 

Gledhill, has had her first Private 

Pilot License lesson at Shropshire 

Aero Club in Sleap.   

Isabelle said:  “I flew the Cessna 

152 .  I followed through on the 

controls for the first half of the take-

off, and then I was allowed to do 

the second half on my own.  When 

we were airborne we headed over 

Shrewsbury and flew over the 

Quarry which looked really 

cool.  We then made our way over 

to Ellesmere and flew over the lake 

which was pretty.  The views were 

spectacular.  We then join the 

circuit for landing, and I followed 

through on the controls for this 

which allows me to learn and 

understand when is required.  I had 

45 minutes airtime and I flew the 

aircraft myself for most of that 

time.  I can't wait to go again and 

I'm even more determined to 

become a Commercial Airline pilot.” 

We are very proud of Isabelle and 

wish her all the best with her future 

piloting lessons.   

  
 

If there are any pupils that would like to 

feature in our pupil achievement 

section of our parent bulletin please 

email Mrs Malone at 

admin@gro.mmat.co.uk . 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we rapidly approach the end of my first half term as Headteacher, I wanted to thank you all for your continued 
support as we continue our mission to make The Grove a truly great school. 
We have had a jam-packed week full of activities, which includes the visit of an author today for Year 7, whilst 40 

members of Team Grove have headed down to the West End to enjoy Harry Potter and the Cursed Child stage show.  

In response to student voice, we are running reward events next week for students who have excelled in attendance, 

behaviour and effort, as we continue craft the culture around our school.  

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend, 

 

           Harry Potter trip 
 
Today 40 of our year 10 and 11 
students are in London attending a 
performance of Harry Potter and the 
Cursed Child. All the pupils are 
having a wonderful time, and we will 
share some more photograph’s of 
the day in next week’s bulletin. 
 

 

Rewards Events 
Our Heads of Year are running 
rewards events next week for their 
respective year groups. These 
include cinema experiences and 
pizza parties for the upper years. 
The Heads of Year have set their 
parameters of what is required to 
attend but they all include rewarding 
positive behaviour in and around 
school as well as recognising 
excellent school attendance       
 

 

Robert Goodale (writing as Daniel Turnpike) visited 
school on Friday 2nd February. Throughout the day, he 
ran workshops with our Year 7 students, based on his 
book 'Felix Featherstone and the Way of the 
Wolveraffes'. He read extracts from his book and the with 
students discussed the character's motivations and 
development. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• 9th February- Trust Collaboration Day 

• 19th February PD Day 

• 20th February Return to school 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 

 

NEWS  Click here to view our latest news 

articles.  Why not also follow us on Facebook 

@GroveSchoolShropshire for a wealth of 

content, from student, staff and school 

celebrations, to competitions. We encourage you 

to get interactive with our posts! 
 

Mr Mitchell Allsopp 
Headteacher 
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https://csqvt04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VWV2S01GH5jbW1D_YVl68FyLgW8rPchQ58YKQ_N5VHnTv3qn9gW7lCdLW6lZ3l3W94MWwT5vpzF8W3H-Z1N134nX0W6sXfW82CBQksW2QXNkq6gg8wdW7KzLZ81LQML0W1x2bPf60DmK6W2qz9LZ1-0MdWN3Ww6k2-J-VlW6V5SM99d_hL0W98wBmy5rW8FrVHM_Yb6VZLK_W5BfGJ_87k0RyW1GzkNk3gw4x_W74Cj524bGj-sW35ZP_d5F-sY-VJpNVv8JVtYCW2Rr7849kLcTDW52796R6b99WZW2hdXT052g55xW67b6H54SrWmVVGHYVW8ky9CCW1yB8X66qFlcdW17_c4D54ywc_W6DwNQY13K6Zjf372qdC04
https://csqvt04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VWV2S01GH5jbW1D_YVl68FyLgW8rPchQ58YKQ_N5VHnTP3qn9gW7Y8-PT6lZ3pwN98LCs9NddB2N8-ty-z_Lv-jW8FHj2l5bdPxRW3hdCmZ1y8dvGW4GNCpY7vs1CtW8B0Sb41HW1nXW4NwFgS2dZ7hLW8ZLR2W5V0f44W8CV9cY2ytDCVW67j9F-6_NLc_W7L_Zpk21TYG5W6065vQ6tH-QBW19CmNk7FM81rW4WFWzX8msYYVW26Cgry8xSw8NW63Wh8z3w591KVvw8zq3TGchNW7VQZgR5lZSL1W3KMMWY1HXZWPW1mLfk-3t3r-_W2GfjcJ7bXkP5W4ggB-Y3yNN0xW8MX-GL6nl4kzW2nK-n14dYvBPW3gvW3j21Z3T5VlVgRj7rkgW6f36nLXg04
mailto:admin@gro.mmat.co.uk
https://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/information/school-term-dates/
https://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/news/school-news/
https://www.facebook.com/GroveSchoolShropshire/
https://www.facebook.com/MarchesAcademyTrust/


 

 

 

 

 


